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Thursday December 5, 2013 
 
 
 
Attention: Advanced Care Paramedics: 
 
This is a reminder that all Continuing Education (CE) requests and documentation (i.e. 
attendance certificates) must be submitted in the Paramedic Registry by January 15, 2014.  
 
This memo applies to Advanced Care Paramedics who are required to obtain 24 CE points 
each year.  
 
Paramedics are encouraged to visit the Paramedic Registry (www.paramedic-registry.ca) to 
view an up to date summary of their current CE points or to submit CE requests. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Michael Lewell, B.Sc., M.D., FRCP(c)  

Regional Medical Director 

  

Michael Peddle, MD FRCP(C) Dip Sport Med 
(A) Local Medical Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paul Bradford, B.Sc., M.D., CCFP(EM) 

Local Medical Director 

  

Don Eby, MSc., CCFP(EM), FCFP                                                                            
Local Medical Director 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Matthew Davis, MD, MSc, FRCPC 

(A) Medical Director of Education 
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